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Bulletin P68-17 

 

Reimbursement Rate Changes for Psychotherapy Codes 90837 and 90838 

As communicated in a letter dated August 30, 2017, Blue Cross and Blue Shield of Minnesota, Blue Plus and 

Affiliates (Blue Cross) announced changes to reimbursement rates for certain Behavioral Health Services. This 

Bulletin serves as our formal notification to you of the upcoming reimbursement rate changes that will be effective 

January 1, 2018, for psychotherapy codes 90837 and 90838. 
 

Reimbursement rates for these psychotherapy codes were included in the communication previously sent to 

Providers. A copy of your complete fee schedule effective January 1, 2018 can be requested by sending an email 

with your clinic NPI number to fee.schedule.allowance.request@bluecrossmn.com.   

  

 Questions? 

 If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820.  
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